OMRON Corporation

3-4-10 TORANOMON, MINATOKU,
TOKYO, 105-0001 JAPAN

PHONE :+81-3-3436-7229

FAX +81-3-3436-7215
E-mail:shinsuke sugihara@omron.co.jp

Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 OGakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

Letter Of Agency

Date: October 5, 2007

Please be advised that Omron Corporation Okayama factory authorizes Washington Laboratories, Ltd to act
on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to Federal Communication Commission.

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section
3301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862, Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the

application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Shinsuke Sugihara
Marketing & Development Section
Peripheral Equipment Division
Business Development Group




